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Portlan
Maine

fes, Google's good here Ann Machado <amachado@portlandmaine.gov>

172 St John St - Permit #2016-02862

Mike Rogers <mike.rogers@elitena.com> Mon, Nov 21, 2016 at 10:55 AM
To: Ann Machado <amachado@portlandmaine.gov>
Cc: Blake Nealey <blake.nealey@elitena.com>, Craig Burgess <surehand@roadrunner.com>

Ann,
Sorry | missed your call.

Elite Storage Solutions is a manufacturer of pallet rack systems used in warehouses & distribution centers. We are
supplying new pallet racking to the current occupant of the property, Ferguson Enterprises.

The scope of work is to remove the current racking & replace with new racking. This is an operational warehouse so
we will be removing the existing rack & installing the new rack in phases so that they can remain operational. This will
require phased inspections by the City as the plan is to relocate product currently stored in the next phase to be
placed in the new rack when completed so we can remove the existing rack from that area & install the new,
repeating this process until we have replaced all existing rack with new rack.

The tenant & use of the building remain unchanged. We are simply replacing the pallet racking.
Let me know if this sufficiently answers your questions.
Any assistance you can provide expediting our receipt of this permit will be greatly appreciated !

Mike

Mike Rogers

Senior Project Manager
Elite Storage Solutions
1118 W. Spring Street
Monroe, GA 30655

704-560-3888 (CELL)

From: Ann Machado [mailto:amachado@portlandmaine.gov]
Sent: Monday, November 21, 2016 10:41 AM

To: Mike Rogers <mike.rogers@elitena.com>

Subject: 172 St John St - Permit #2016-02862

[Quoted text hidden]

https://mail.google.com/mail/?ui=28&ik=12ff7e0b78&view=pt&search=inbox&msg=1588799e770ffb83&sim|=1588799e770ffb83 1/2


tel:704-560-3888
mailto:amachado@portlandmaine.gov
mailto:mike.rogers@elitena.com

11/21/2016 City of Portland Mail - 172 St John St - Permit #2016-02862

Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city employees about
government business may be classified as public records. There are very few exceptions. As a result, please be
advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public and/or the media if requested.
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